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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.
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			The Labour party has won a large majority in the 2024 General Election and will now form the next Government.

Community Pharmacy England has been working for over a year to build positive relationships with the Labour party health team ahead of this election, alongside those of other political parties, and this led to specific commitments in their and others' manifestos. This work has included briefing Shadow Ministers and their policy advisors on community pharmacy pressures and the vision for community pharmacy.
We will be seeking early meetings with new Government Ministers to discuss the pressures on community pharmacy and to explore the community pharmacy independent prescribing service which was pledged in the Labour party manifesto.

We are pleased this morning to see that a number of the Candidates with whom we and LPCs have met or engaged with over the past six weeks, and who have expressed support for community pharmacy, have won their seats. This means the new Parliament will be comprised of a number of MPs who are already sympathetic to the need for investment and support for pharmacies – we will be working urgently to build on this.
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		Read more about our plans for working with the new Parliament 




		




		Other pharmacy news (click on an image to read more) 
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Address: 14 Hosier Lane, London EC1A 9LQ
Tel: 0203 1220 810 | Email: comms.team@cpe.org.uk
Copyright © 2024 Community Pharmacy England, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you are subscribed to our newsletters. Please note Community Pharmacy England is the operating name of the Pharmaceutical Services Negotiating Committee (PSNC).
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